May 6, 1994

Diane Curran, Esq.

Harmon, Curvan, Gallagher & Spielberg
2001 S Street, N.W

Suite 430

Washington, D.C. 20009-1125

Dear Ms, Curran:

Thank you for your letter of May 4, 1994 conveying your views on the adequacy
of the NRC Staff’s response to the request by you and the Native Americans for
a Clean Environment (NACE) for an investigation by the NRC Office of
Investigations (0OI) into the November 17, 1992 event at the Sequoyah Fuels
Corporation (SFC) facility near Gore, Oklahoma.

As you know, I’'ve been tasked by the Chairman of the Commission to perform an
independent review of NRC's handling of the NACE allegations and to respond to
questions raised by the Chairman regarding the November 17 SFC event. 1 will
be considering your letter as I compiete my review.

Thanks for your effort in following up on our conversation.

opincerely, v,

Lgoela §  Plor=ama
hugh L. Thompson, Jr.

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr.

Deputy Executive Director for
Nuclear Materials Safety, Safeguards,
and Operations Support
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